
 

 

EIS feedback  
 
 
From: [redacted] 
Sent: 29 June 2018 09:13 
To: Leng D (David) <David.Leng@gov.scot> 
Cc: [redacted];  
Subject: SNSA 
 
Sent on behalf of [redacted]; 
 
Hi David 
 
As promised, please find attached the comments from our recent survey which our 
Education Committee thought would be most useful for us to share with you, both in terms of 
their content and number. They’re grouped by Local Association.  
 
I and my colleagues found the comments to make grim reading often, their tenor very much 
echoing the persistent warnings that the EIS has given about these assessments.  
 
We hope that your team will give serious consideration to this feedback in your ongoing 
deliberations around SNSAs, including that related to the conversations that you have with 
Ministers. 
 
Best wishes 
 
[redacted]; 
 
[redacted];  
Administrative Assistant 
Education and Equality Dept 
 

The Educational Institute of Scotland 

46 Moray Place, Edinburgh, EH3 6BH 

Tel: [redacted]; 

Twitter: @eisunion 

www.eis.org.uk  
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